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Will, 

 

Thank you for all you've done as we've worked through this. I do have a couple of questions for 
you. First, in the letter I sent you around January 23, I requested a formal hearing on the informal 
grievances included in the case against me. I've never heard anything back from you regarding 
this request. Second, I would like to know if after the Faculty Review Board hearing there were 
any additional meetings, correspondence or communications between President Williams, Dean 
Jarvis and/or Mark Houser where this case was discussed. And finally, was President Williams 
made aware of Monica Hart's letter.  

 

Yours, 

 

Varlo Davenport 
 


